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March 04, 2019 

 

 
Stephen Crissey 
Bromo Communications, Inc. 
 3600 Dallas Highway 
Suite 230 – PMB 164 
Marietta, GA  30064 
Phone: 404-636-2257  
 
 

Re: Modification of Translator W233CW for New Life Broadcasting, Inc. 

      Application File No. BMPFT-20190227AAR 

 

 

Dear Stephen Crissey, 

 

Thank you very much for your PRCZ approval request sent to us in accordance with the Puerto 

Rico Coordination zone agreements.  We have considered the technical aspects of your 

application for a Proposed Modification of Translator W233CW at Hatillo/Arecibo, PR. and find 

that the same is unlikely to cause harmful interference to the passive use of the Radio Astronomy 

bands at the Arecibo Observatory:. 

 

We therefore have no objections to your proposed installation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

  

 

 Angel M. Vázquez 

 Spectrum Manager 

 

 

AMV/ic 

 

 

 

Cc: PRCZ files [File #04Mar2019_02] 
 

 

 


